
THE HILL 70 BENCH, IN MEMORY OF THE 21ST BATTALION 

The Princess of Wales' Own Regiment Foundation wishes to thank the following donors who assisted 

with the Hill 70 Bench and, by extension, The Hill 70 Memorial: 

A. Britton Smith 

B'Nai Brith 

Cunningham Swan 

Collins Barrow, CPA 

Gordon's Estate Services 

Mort Investments 

PWOR Officers' Mess 

Arthur Jordan 

Haynes Hubbard 

 

The bench is located to the west of the obelisk, facing the Loos British cemetery, started by members of 

the Canadian Corps in July 1917 and containing the graves of three members of the 21st.  A plaque will 

be affixed to the bench reading: 

Princess of Wales' Own Regiment 

(21st Battalion, C.E.F.) 

 

 

The bench with the Obelisk behind 

Facing the Loos cemetery, behind the trees 


